
Meeting of the Preschool Advisory Committee 
Wednesday, April 9, 2025 3:15 PM 
Elementary Preschool Room 
 
The meeting started at 3:17 PM.  There were seven people in attendance.  Preschool registrations 
were discussed.  There are 28 applicants with 8 on a wait list.  The paperwork for returning 
preschoolers will be updated. 
 
The importance of screening incoming students was discussed as it is important to be able to 
engage with all of the incoming students.   
 
Preschool teachers will help with both sessions of Kindergarten Round-Up.   
 
Because of the many weather-related school closings, April 21st was designated as a Preschool 
make-up day.   
 
The last day of preschool will be May 21st with the celebration on May 20th.  The celebration for 
AM students will be at 10:30 AM at Pioneer Park.  The celebration for the PM students will be at 
2:00 PM at Pioneer Park.  
 
The next meeting will be set this at the beginning of the next school year.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:35 PM. 
 
 


